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Alex (far right) and Megan (center) Hernandez have contributed a $100,000 gift to
Tulane SoPA for the creation of the Fund for Military Students, which will provide
resources for military students throughout the university. The couple is joined by
their children: Lucas (left) and Livia. (Photo courtesy of the Hernandez Family)
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Through a $100,000 gift to the Tulane University’s School of Professional
Advancement (SoPA), Tulane alumnus Alex Hernandez and his wife Megan will
support Tulane’s active-duty military, veteran and ROTC students. Their gift creates
the Fund for Military Students, which will provide specialized advising for veterans, a
student organization for military students and other services designed to aid military
students throughout the university.

“We chose to make this gift to honor the impact that Tulane, ROTC and the U.S.
Marine Corps had on my later career success,” said Hernandez, a resident of Miami
Beach, Florida.

Hernandez, who graduated from Tulane undergrad in 1998 and earned his MBA in
2003, credits his Tulane education and ROTC and military experiences with shaping
his life. Military students face unique challenges in completing their degrees and in
pursuing graduate degrees. 

Nearly 10% of Tulane SoPA’s enrollment is comprised of veteran and active-duty
military students. The school’s applied programs in fields like cybersecurity,
emergency management, homeland security studies and information technology
provide pathways to civilian careers that allow veterans to capitalize on their service
skills. Online master’s degree and graduate certificate programs make it possible for
students to maintain their enrollment even when deployed or reassigned.

“Alex knows first-hand the issues that military students face as they balance their
service to the country with education,” said Tulane SoPA Dean Suri Duitch. “Thanks
to his and Megan’s generosity, our students will benefit from veteran-focused
assistance as they work toward their degrees.”

For more information on resources and financial support for veteran and active-duty
military students, please visit the Tulane School of Professional Advancement’s
website.
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